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Senator Abbas Thanks Senator Morse for Medicaid Efforts 
 

Concord, NH - Senator Daryl Abbas (R-Salem) released the following statement on the passage 
SB263:  
 

“It was a tremendous honor to solidify the work of my predecessor, Senator Chuck Morse, by 
supporting Senate Bill 263,” stated Senator Abbas. 
 
“Senator Morse worked tirelessly to make this important project happen successfully for 
Granite Staters, and this legislation wouldn’t have been possible without him. His strong 
leadership, and willingness to work across party lines, set the concrete foundation for our 
Granite Advantage Program to flourish. The passage of SB263 is a testament to the dedicated 
efforts of his tenure at the New Hampshire Senate. 
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